COPY.
TLlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

5th February, 1930

Dear 8irs,

I duly received your memorandum of the 7th
nltimo respecting the steamer "PINCIC", and in reply I have
to say that in the circumstances the Committee, who have had
the case before them recently, have deferred consideration
of the same for the present, subject to the Boller and
Serewshalft Surveys being carridd out before the vessel is
placed in commission.

The Committee are also agreeable to the
e2nd Special Survey lo.3 being postponed for the present.

I shall be glad if you will inform the Owners
accordingly.

i am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,
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